
Superfast Broadband has 
arrived in Orton. 

Using the internet delivers 
great benefits to everyone; 

getting better deals, saving 
money, gaining new skills 
and qualifications, finding 
a better job as well as access 

to new services and 
solutions  

ORTON

If you want to find out 
what’s happening and how 

to benefit come to 

Orton
Village Hall. 

30th March 2016 

Register for an interactive 
session at 7.30pm

with
info@connectingcumbria.org.uk

or just turn up on the night! 


